
Note to All Championship Lane Timers: 

We very much appreciate your help, which is critical to the success of our Championship. In 
order to maintain the appropriately dignified atmosphere for a meet of this type, we would like to 
remind all timers that, as impartial meet personnel, cheering for specific teams or swimmers 
should be kept to a reasonable level. We realize that enthusiastic parents want to support their 
kids, so this is not a “zero-tolerance” policy. But do keep in mind that too much noise and 
enthusiasm can be a distraction to other swimmers, officials and timers, so please use your best 
judgment while on the pool deck. Thank you for your understanding.  
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